
 

 

 

 

We would  like to invite Parents and Carers to join us for our 

Friday 12
th

 July at 13.30 

Join us for an afternoon of singing and dancing!  

We are hoping that the sun will shine as the festival will take 

place outside.   

Please bring picnic blankets/chairs so that you can make 

yourself comfortable as all the children from Nursery up to 

Year 6 entertain you! 


